
Elders:
     Ray & Nancy Hopfer [503.842.7309]
     Mike & Linda Hanratty [503.812.3443]
Lacey Hawkins - Youth Pastor/Church Administrator
     email: information@living-water.net, youth@living-water.net 
Office: information@living-water.net        Media/Website: www.living-water.net 
Facebook: www.facebook.com/lwftillamook   Bulletin: bulletin@terryblaser.com
On-line Donations: www.living-water.net/donate 

Dec 16, 2018

Welcome
It is a special honor to have you in our service

today. Our desire is that you experience the power
and glory of the Lord as we worship together.

Service Times:
Pre-Service Prayer     9:15 am

Sunday Morning        10:00 am
Tuesday Hour of Prayer 12:00 noon

Midweek Services @ 6:30 pm

Pastors Marv & Judie Kasemeier
Cell: 503.812.6386

pastor@living-water.net

1000 N Main, Suite #12
Tillamook, OR  97141

Office:     503.842.6455

Notes:
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He that
believeth on
me, as the

scripture hath
said, out of

his belly shall
flow rivers of
living water.

John 7:38

Scripture for Today
The grass withers , the flower fade: but the word of our

God shall stand for ever. (Isaiah 40:8) 

 Take Note:

• POWER HOUR OF PRAYER Tuesdays from 
12 noon to 1pm

• LWF Christmas
Pageant and Party

Tonight Dec
16th, 6-8pm
Please bring
yummy FINGER
FOODS to share...
no food that
requires eating utensils. We are trying to 
make clean up as easy as possible!

•  1 Church, 1 Day, All Pray 
Tues Dec 18th -12-2

• December Movie Night...Friday, Dec 21: 6pm
Potluck and 7pm movie.  The movie is Janet’s 

favorite Christmas movie: 
“A Grampa for 
Christmas” with Ernest 
Borgnine.  For dinner we 
will serve Kirkland 
Lasagna. We expect a 

smaller group due to Christmas the following 
week, so be sure to RSVP for planning 
purposes. Send to: laurinorman@gmail.com 
Thank you. 

Pulpit Prayer: 
Beaver Community Church
Pastor Josh and Xiomara Gard

Happy Birthday:
Dec 21 – Grace Cox

LWF totals for Operation
Christmas Child:

Carry over from last year $137
Collected $2,191 for a total of $2,328
Spent $2,339 on Shopping and
Postage

From September through November
2018 we have collected $4,078 for
missions.

Youth fundraiser on 12/2 = $2,146 dollars plus more coming in

Never give UP My Friend!! Till the answer comes...Keep on Praying and Trusting
in HIS Holy Word.  Guard your Heart, Cling to HIS Promises and keep on Singing!!

As you wait upon His perfect timing and plans….
May the God of hope fill you with all joy and peace as you trust in Him, so

that you may overflow with hope by the power of the Holy Spirit.
(Romans 15:13)  

~ San, Healing Rain to the Nations
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